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Dear Director, 
 
As someone who owns two rescue dogs, and contributes frequently to animal shelters and rescue 
groups in Sydney, I urge the Inquiry to reach out to greyhound and general dog rescue groups - 
not only to see the consequences of the racing industry as it stands, but also to work out how the 
industry can take life-long responsibility for every dog it brings into this world. Every dog that 
enters the rescue system displaces finite resources from other dogs (and, indeed, other species), 
so rescue groups should be included in all discussions as stakeholders. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Guy Scotton 
 
 


